
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-06010 

February 9, 2006 

MEMORANDUM FOR:   Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: Link to FEMA News Release 1604-237 
Mississippians: Purchase Flood Insurance Now 

Click on the link below to access a February 8, 2006, news release from FEMA that encourages 
residents of Mississippi to purchase flood insurance before the start of the 2006 hurricane season, 
which officially begins June 1. 

http://www.fema.gov/news/newsrelease.fema?id=23407

 Please share this information with others in your organization, as appropriate. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Claims, Marketing, Underwriting 
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